
TO:  RAILS Board of Directors 

FROM: Dan Bostrom  

SUBJECT: Request to Withdraw Uncertified Libraries 

The following list of libraries did not certify 2020-2022. In all of these cases, RAILS staff 
contacted the organization several times via email and phone calls. We received no response. 

Due to the pandemic – and in consultation with the Illinois State Library (ISL) – we decided to 
wait on officially withdrawing them. After recent conversations with ISL Director Greg 
McCormick, we decided to move ahead with that process. We are requesting that the following 
libraries be withdrawn from RAILS membership: 

• Alzheimer's Association
• Allstate Insurance Company
• American Planning Association
• Board of Jewish Education
• Christ the King Jesuit College Preparatory School
• Flashpoint College
• Heyl, Royster, Voelker & Allen P.C. Library
• Holy Family School
• IAA and Affiliated Companies
• Ingalls Memorial Hospital
• Ira C. Reed Public Library
• K&L Gates LLP
• Knowledge Systems Institute
• Little Company of Mary Hospital
• Locke Lord LLP
• Medical Library Association
• Mercy Hospital & Medical Center
• Palos Community Hospital
• Rockford Lutheran Schools
• Routt High School
• Saint Cletus Elementary School
• Saint Dennis School
• Saint Peter Lutheran School
• Society of Actuaries Library
• Zenith Electronics LLC
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